
 

August 21, 2017 
 
TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 
 
SUBJECT:  CULMINATION OF THE 2016-17 HIGH-QUALITY PREKINDERGARTEN GRANT 
 
The High-Quality Prekindergarten Grant closes on August 31, 2017.  School districts and charters 
are encouraged to complete their compliance documentation, financial obligations and submit 
corresponding data by close of the grant.  Attached is the remaining amount of HQPG funding per 
grantee.   
Please note the following dates: 

 August 31, 2017 - Last day to obligate any HQPG funds to any activity or supplies 
 
 October 2, 2017 – Last day to submit a final expenditure report 

 
 November 1, 2017 - Last day to submit a revised final expenditure report(s) 

 
For questions or assistance regarding the HQPG, please contact a member of the Early Childhood 
Education division at TEA: 
 

Name Email Area of Specialty 
Marnie Glaser Marnie.Glaser@tea.texas.gov Executive Director  
Scott Bodnar Scott.Bodnar@tea.texas.gov ECE Manager 
Howard Morrison Howard.Morrison@tea.texas.gov PreK Eligibility, Data/Reports 

and Laws and Regulations 
Tamala Olsby Tamala.Olsby@tea.texas.gov High-Quality PreK Programs  

 
Thank you for your continued efforts in increasing the quality of Texas’ prekindergarten programs 
leading to positive child outcomes. 
 
 
With gratitude, 
 
Marnie Glaser 
Executive Director of Early Childhood Education 
Office of Academics 
Texas Education Agency  
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